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Welcome to Holland Adventist Academy 

We are so happy to have all of our families here this year. 

Special Music, October 2 

The students will be performing special music at our church on 

Sabbath, October 2.  If your family will not be here next week, 

please let the school office know as soon as possible.  Church 

attire for those not wearing uniforms (Adventurers).  

Prayer at the Pole 

All parents are welcome to join us each Monday morning at 

8:30 a.m. to Pray at the Pole for our school and families. 

Pizza Wednesday 

Remember that order forms are due in the office by Tuesdays. 

Position Opening 

We are in need of a new school janitor.  This is a part-time paid 

position.  Please contact the school office if you would like 

more information.   

Adventurers 

Next meeting is Sabbath Oct. 2, we will start at 1:30 p.m. in the 

SS room. We will go to Sanctuary in the Woods for a hike and 

anyone may join us.  We’ll arrive about 2:00 p.m. There’s also a 

meeting on Oct. 3, 10 a.m.-noon in the fellowship room 

If you have uniforms not being used this year at home, please 

bring them in to the school or church and we’ll put them to 

good use :)  

Pathfinders 

The next Pathfinder meetings are Sabbath, October 2, 1:30 

(after potluck) and Sunday October 3, 9:30-11:30 

 

(over) 

Important 

Dates: 

 

 

CHURCH CAMPOUT 

Sept 24-26 

 

LIFT: 

October 3-6 

 

End of 1st quarter: 

October 15 

 

 

Looking ahead| 

No School Oct 25 

Half days on Oct 27, 28 



 

SCRIP 

What is that? It’s a great way to reduce your tuition by purchasing from retailers you 

probably already use.  It’s a gift card program that refunds a percentage of your pur-

chase right back to your tuition account.  There are over 750 retailers that participate 

with this program (grocery stores, gas, restaurants, and many more).  Anyone can sign 

up and donate to your account or to worthy student accounts. Contact the school office 

to sign up or for more information. 

 

Temporary Acting Principal 

For the time being, Mr. Tom Coffee is our acting principal.  He plans to be at the school 

on Wednesdays and on Fridays.  If you should need to contact him, his phone number 

is: 269-626-4100 and his email is: coffee.tom@gmail.com 

 

School Office 

If you need to call the school office, the number is: 616-396-5941 

The office hours are usually Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from Noon-3:30 and 

Wednesdays 8:30-3:30 


